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30th March 2016 
 
AER Returns, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Wexford,  
Y35 W821. 
 
MOR Ref.: E1172.EPA.L1/2016 
 
 
 
Re: Walshestown Waste facility – AER 2015  

 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
We are acting on behalf of Walshestown Restoration Ltd (WRL).  
 
WRL holds an EPA Licence (Register Number W0254-01) for a waste facility located at 
Walshestown, Blackhall, Tipperkevin, Bawnoge and Blackhall, Naas, Co Kildare (the 'Site'). 
This licence was issued by the EPA on 23rd October 2013 to allow acceptance of waste 
materials for processing, recovery and disposal at the Site, up to a maximum of 330,000 
tonnes per annum. This licence was transferred to WRL on the 8th December 2015 from the 
previous operator Cemex (ROI) Ltd. 
 
Please note that no licenced or PRTR activities were carried out at the Walshestown Site 
during 2015. The licensee intends to commence with the licenced activities during 2016.  
 
We trust the above meets your requirements. If you have any queries in relation to this 
correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
for Malone O’Regan  
 
 
 

 
___________________ 
Thomas Vainio-Mattila  
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